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The Boat of Discovery Monument and associated plaza will be relocated

from their current location at Waterfront Park due to construction of the

CRC project. The relocation of public art would be governed by the City

of Vancouver’s Public Art Policy which indicates that a committee

composed of City Staff, including maintenance staff, the City Cultural

Division, and/or the artist who created the art work will be established to

recommend a site for relocation. This recommendation will go to

Vancouver City Council for final approval. While it is likely the Boat of

Discovery Monument could be easily moved to temporary storage or

relocated to a different location, the plaza, which is composed of planters

with rising and falling wave-like brick edges, would be much more

challenging to move. If it is determined that the components of this plaza

should be relocated, they may need to be completely dismantled and

reconstructed in a different location.
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